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ARUNACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
ITANAGAR
No. PSC/SECY-04/2025 Dated Itanagar, the 15" September, 2025
Public Notice

It has come to the notice of the Arunachal Pradesh Public Service
Commission (APPSC) that certain false, unverified information, as well as
malicious statements and videos concerning the APPSC, are being circulated

across various electronic, print and social media platforms.

In this regard, the APPSC would like to clarify that all pertinent and official
information regarding the recruitment process is regularly updated and accessible
on the official website: http://appsc.gov.in. Any query or grievances may be

placed directly to APPSC through the designated help desk email Id

The circulation of such false and unverified information may not only
mislead and generate confusion among aspirants and the public at large but also
serve to malign the esteemed reputation of the Commission. The Commission
views such action with utmost seriousness and reserves the right to initiate

appropriate legal action in accordance with applicable laws.

This is issued with the approval of the Commission.
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(Priytarshny P.), [AS
Secretary, APPSC



